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2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Betty Easley Conference Center 
Room 110 
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Re: Docket No. 080183-WU 
Joint Application of Tamiami Village Water Company, Inc. and Ni Florida, LLC 
for Approval of Transfer of Tamiami Village Water Company, Inc.’s Water System 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

In Order No. PSC-08-0621-FOF-WU, issued on September 24, 2008, the Florida Public Service 
Commission approved the transfer of Tamiami Village Water Company, Inc.’s water system to 
Ni Florida, LLC, and also ordered Ni Florida to provide a territory map within six months of 
closing the purchase. Ni Florida sent Tamiami’s maps to counsel via Federal Express, to be 
provided to Commission Staff for review. Unfortunately, the maps never arrived, and Federal 
Express advises that they were lost from the mailing container. Ni Florida therefore 
commissioned preparation of a new map, which it estimates can be provided to the Commission 
in approximately two weeks. 

We apologize for this unintended delay in providing a map. Please feel free to call if you have 
any questions or would like further information. 

Sincerely, 

Marsha E. Rule 

cc: David Lombardi 
Mike Ashfield 
Caroline Klancke, Esq. 
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